
 

Ref:  LFATSF/Parent/CarerLet/780 (KAH) 
Date: 03/08/2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
INSET DAYS 
 
To ensure the most efficient use of space and resources, enabling all students to access the best 
facilities which we have to offer, there are some building modifications taking place over the 
summer break.  Because of these changes, we would like to make a minor adjustment to the 
2017-18 calendar:- 
 

 INSET days will be running on Tuesday 29/08/2017 and Wednesday 30 /08/2017, with 

the planned inset day for 04/01/2018 no longer required.  

 

Whilst writing, we draw your attention to the following dates: 

 

 Year 8, 9, 10,11 & 13 students will return on Thursday 31/08/2017 

 Year 7 & 12 students will still start, as planned, on Monday 04/09/2017 

 Following the Christmas break, students will return to school on Wednesday 03/01/2018 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused as a result of this change, but we feel two training 
days at the beginning of the year will enable staff to launch the first academic year under new 
leadership in a positive and exciting way. 
 
A copy of our Academic Year 2017/18 is enclosed. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr G Williams 
Director of Sixth Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


